

Dear Parents.

You are hereby invited to attend the Chinese Cultural Evening of 2010 held at Li Po Chun United World College, proudly organised and presented by your very own children.

It is a tradition for parents and friends of the Hong Kong students to come and enjoy the show, which brings all of the Hong Kong students together in a portrayal of our very own diverse culture to the rest of the school.

We look forward to seeing you here at Ci Po Chun United World College.

Sincerely,

The Committee of Chinese Cultural Evening 2010



尊敬的家長,

您好。一年一度、由香港學生籌劃的 中國文化晚會即將在李寶樁聯合世界 書院舉行。

我們誠邀您來欣賞當晚的精彩表演, 表演項目將會把香港國際都會的特色 表現得淋漓盡致。

我們希望您當晚能撥冗來臨。

中國文化晚會委員會 謹啟



Date 日期: Saturday, 23rd of January 2010

Time 時間: 7:30p.m. ~ 9:30p.m.

Venue 地點: The School Courtyard 校園草地